August 28, 1992

To: Prof. Zeev Weshler
Oncology Department
Hadassah Medical Organization
91120 Jerusalem, Israel
FAX: 972-02-434434

From: Dr. Armin Weinberg
Texas Hadassah Medical Research Foundation
6560 Fannin, Suite 400
Houston, Texas 77030
FAX: 001-713-793-1269

Dear Prof. Weshler:

1. We have received both your Fax and telephone message about your travel plans. My understanding is that
you will arrive at Washington National Airport from New York/Newark on September 3, at 16:45 (4:45 PM) on
Continental Airlines, flight #319.

2. When you get off the plane, please stay at the gate. Either I or Ms. T.J. Dunlap will come to meet you there
at the gate to take you to our hotel.

3. If for some reason we miss one another, we are staying at the Hyatt Arlington Hotel, 1325 Wilson
Boulevard, Arlington, Virginia. The hotel telephone number is (703) 525-1234. Your reservation confirmation
number is 20341.

4. Once you get to New York, if there is any change in your travel plans, please call my office in Houston at
(713) 798-4614.



